
May is a busy and exciting time across the district. State tests and APs kept
students busy at CES, WMS and WHS, but 8th graders still managed to escape

to Club Getaway for a memorable trip with picture perfect weather.
In spite of not having any testing, our littlest Wildcats, at Hawthorne, kept very
busy this week too! First grade families visited classrooms for a celebration of
learning that showcased literacy, math, science, and art accomplishments. The
One Book One School project culminated with a virtual author visit from Grace
Lim who read to students, taught them to draw, and then answered questions.
Thank you librarian Carolyn MacCullough! Today was just jam packed with
activity. April showers brought May flowers and an incredible Kindergarten
concert. Congratulations to all the Kindergarten families and to music teacher

ConnieMarie Rao and art teacher Melissa Mancini for making it all possible. The
duck eggs that have been incubating in Christin Aboulenein’s STEM class are just

about ready to hatch, so students from Gina Carmody’s class at CES visited to
prepare their younger counterparts for what to expect next! Dr. Mary

Schnoner’s students hosted a grandparents tea and in between raindrops, Lisa
Gray’s class released their pet lady bugs! Happy Mothers’ Day Wildcat Moms!
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A Note from Dr. G

Superintendent's Corner Noticing the Good

In Awe of the Paw - Athletic Standouts!

May is a time for celebrating all the
people in our schools. This week was
teacher appreciation week. Our PTAs
found creative ways to say thank you

all week long to the outstanding
educators that make Mount Pleasant

schools incredible places to learn! 
This week we also celebrated our
school nurses. Quality education is

dependent on the health and wellness of
our students and staff. Our nurses make
sure everyone’s health needs are taken

care of every day. 
Thank you again teachers and nurses!

The Week Ahead

The season is winding down, and
across the board our teams are having

great success. This week was filled
with highlights. Zana and Sofia both

broke the school record in Pentathlon,
THREE Wildcats reached the 100 goal
milestone in lacrosse - congratulations
Maeve, Shaina, and Isiah, and we held a

DI signing ceremony for two athletes
that will continue to make us Wildcat

Proud at the next level - James playing
football at Wagner and Eliana cheering

at UMass. 

 Volume 3 Issue 33

5/13 WMS Incoming 6th Grade Parent
Orientation 7 pm; WHS PTA Meeting
7:30 pm

5/14 Elementary PTA Meeting 7:30 pm

5/15 BOE Meeting 8 pm - Tenure
Celebration

5/16 WMS 6th Grade Spring Concert;
HES Kindergarten Celebration of
Learning

The Budget and School Board
Vote is May 21. 

Follow this QR code to our
website for complete details!


